
  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
David Gow 
Elections Lead 
Aberdeen City Council 
Town House 
Aberdeen 
 
 
 
Dear David 
 
Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 
 
Thank you for consulting me in relation to the review of polling districts and polling 
places in the parliamentary constituencies of Aberdeen North and Aberdeen South. 
 
As Returning Officer for these constituencies, I have examined the proposals of 
Aberdeen City Council and can confirm that these are acceptable to me.  The 
proposed composition of polling districts and location of polling places appear to be 
the most appropriate under the circumstances. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Angela Scott 
Chief Executive 

 

Your Ref:   
Our Ref: AS/ 
Contact: Angela Scott 
Location: Marischal College 
 
Date: 8 February 2024 


